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2023 BUDGET TIPS – MAKE YOUR VOICE COUNT 
 

 

The Minister of Finance, Mr Enoch Godongwana, will deliver the National Budget Speech 

on 22 February 2023. As usual, the budget allocation always aims to strike a balance 

between competing national spending priorities and limited resources. 

 

It is in this context that Minister Godongwana invites South Africans to share their 

suggestions on the Budget. People may submit views on: 

• municipal finances  

• government spending priorities and what these should be 

• addressing a large budget deficit 

• stabilising State-Owned Entity finances 

• managing the energy crisis 

• tax revenues 

• debt sustainability 
 

Minister Godongwana looks forward to your contributions. 

 

Contributions can be sent through to: 

National Treasury website here: https://bit.ly/3ruszsi  

Twitter: @TreasuryRSA and Facebook: National Treasury RSA with the hashtag 

#TipsForMinFin and #Budget2023 
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